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The Treasurer and Tax Collector (TTC) has filed the attached Board letter for the
Board of Supervisors' meeting on May 30, 2006, requesting approval of Amendment
Number One to the Master Agreement for Financial Advisor Services. The term of
the current Master Agreement for financial advisor services with Fieldman, Rolapp &
Associates (Fieldman), Montague, DeRose & Associates (Montague), and Public
Resource Advisory Group (PRAG), was approved by the Board on June 17, 2003
and executed by the TTC on July 1, 2003. The Master Agreement is due to expire
June 30, 2006. The recommended Amendment will extend the term through
September 30, 2006.

During the course of a year, TTC receives numerous proposals recommending a
variety of borrowing options. While many of these may provide benefits to the
County's debt management program, they often involve significant risks as well. The
use of financial advisors since 1995 has served the County well by providing
i ndependent financial analysis, validation of debt structures, and augmented
technical expertise.

The approval of the recommended Amendment will enable the continuation of
uninterrupted financial advisor services to assist staff in evaluating financial










